
Truro Police Department 
 
 
Dear Community Members, 
 
The Truro Police Department is pleased to announce and to invite members of our 
community to apply for our 2014 Citizens Police Academy.  This is a terrific opportunity 
for us to share the world of policing with you and for you to have the questions answered 
that you always wanted to ask about your Police Department’s daily and “behind the 
scenes” operations.  
 
The Truro Police Department is accepting applications for its Citizens Police Academy.  
This six-week program will be held for six (6) consecutive Wednesdays, from 6:00 pm -
8:30 pm. Classes begin Wednesday March 12, 2014, and conclude Wednesday April 16, 
2014.   
 
Examples of subjects covered are: Department Administration & Budgets, Patrol 
Procedures, Motor Vehicle and Criminal Law, OUI Detection, Special Operations, Police 
Equipment, Investigations and Narcotics, Court Procedures, Firearms, K-9’s and 
Communications.  
 
The course is limited to twenty (20) applicants.  Due to the access granted in the 
program, applicants must pass a background check prior to acceptance to the course.  If 
the number of qualified applicants is greater than 20, a waiting list will be established for 
the next course. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest; and we look forward to meeting you. 
 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Kyle Takakjian 
Chief of Police 

 


